
 

 
 

 

Press Release 
Burger Physical Therapy Opens new Grass Valley Clinic 

January 1, 2013:                                                                                                                FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
     

Burger Physical Therapy is pleased to announce the opening of our new location in Grass Valley.  The 

facility is located at 857 Sutton Way in the Safeway shopping center next to Culture Shock Yogurt.  

The new space has the ability to offer a wide range of outpatient rehab services including: orthopedics, 

sports rehabilitation, back and spine care programs, hand therapy, and balance/conditioning programs.       

The clinic is directed by David Van Zant, PT, a Certified Orthopedic Specialist in Physical Therapy. 

 While the day to day operations will be managed by David Van Zant, his team and the overall 

development of the outpatient operations will be overseen by Mike Cicero PT, Director of Outpatient 

Operations.   

Burger Physical Therapy is leading the way with fully integrated Electronic Medical Records (EMR) and is 

working toward a fully integrated Electronic Health Record (EHR) with our referring Medical Groups and 

Health Maintenance Organizations. 

Since 1978 Burger Physical Therapy has provided clinical excellence and client service. We provide, 

evaluative and treat for a variety of orthopedic and neurological conditions by offering physical, 

occupational and speech therapy. 

For more information please contact:    

Mike Cicero P.T.   

Director of Outpatient Operations 

Burger Physical Therapy 

mcicero@burgerrehab.com 
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